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Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

Our “Meet the teacher” afternoon will take place on Friday 28th June when the children 

will have the opportunity to spend time in their new class with their new teacher.  Your 

support for making this a positive experience for your children is greatly appreciated. 

 

In September, classes will be: 

 

 

Reception  / Year 1 

Alnwick Class 

Mrs Fender and Mrs Johnson 

 

Year 2 

Lindisfarne Class 

Miss Richardson 

Year 3/4 

Dunstanburgh  Class 

Miss Haswell 

Year 5/6 

Etal Class 

Miss Jones 

 

Information about how school organises its classes can be found on our website at 

http://www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk/website/general_information/219927 

 

Parent meetings will be held in October to review teaching, learning and classes. It is 

not possible to arrange meetings before then to discuss class allocations. However, if 

your child has a specific learning need that the school should be aware of, please make 

an appointment with their teacher. 

 

We will review our classes for September 2020 within the next academic year.  

 

We look forward to welcoming new and returning children and their families on 

Wednesday 4th September at 8.45am. 

  

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr K. Moloney   Mrs A. Wort  

Headteacher    Chair of Governors 
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